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About the establishment of Doctor’s Course
at Graduate School of Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering in Health Systems

in year 2018

 Okayama University is planning to establish Graduate School of
Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering in Health Systems on April,
2018. (The name of the degree will be awarded in the new graduate
school is "Doctor of Philosophy, PhD").  When the establishment is
approved, Division of Medical Bioengineering of Graduate School of
Natural Science and Technology and part of the other graduate schools
of Okayama University will change to Graduate School of
Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering in Health Systems.

 The plan is currently pending, and those who have passed Division of
Medical Bioengineering at the entrance examination to be conducted at
Graduate School of Natural Science and Technology will be enrolled in
each major of Graduate School of Interdisciplinary Science and
Engineering in Health Systems when the establishment of Graduate School
of Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering in Health Systems is
approved. Therefore, all applicants who wish to take the entrance
examination should fully understand and cooperate on this matter, and
also please consult a prospective supervisor including the research
plan well enough before applying.

Note: The content after the reorganization is a schedule, there may be
changes, such as the name.


